



'Let all that you do be done in love'
'Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility'

Thursday 12th December 2024

Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Website: www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carers,

Blandford St Mary Parish Church - Christmas Service

We are delighted to inform you that our school's Key Stage 2 choir will be leading the singing at our annual Christmas service which will take place at the Blandford St Mary parish church on Wednesday 18th December starting at 5:00 pm. If your child is not a member of the school choir but will be attending the service, they are warmly invited to join the choir for the evening and participate in this festive celebration.

Reverend Carolyn has also extended an invitation for children to take part in a "pop-up nativity" during the service. If your child would like to dress as a character from the Nativity, they are welcome to do so. Costumes will also be available at the church for those who wish to participate. Children are not required to wear their school uniform. The service is expected to last 40 minutes and everyone is invited to stay and enjoy refreshments together afterwards.

We hope as many of our children and their families will be able to attend the service and help mark the festive occasion.

Kindest regards

Mrs Rosaleen Beaver

Headteacher

